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Senator says moving coal piles good for Green Bay, but we need help from State
Legislature.

  

  

GREEN BAY, WI - Moving the coal piles is essential to creating a healthier environment for our
families and a stronger economy for downtown Green Bay.  And I applaud Mayor Genrich’s
leadership and vision on this important issue.

  

That said, it is unfortunate that the actions by Senate and Assembly Republicans to toss out
Governor Evers’ budget and to ignore the majority of Wisconsin residents who voted for real
change last November have seriously jeopardized the chances of getting state funding for this
much-needed project.

  

I would encourage my Republican colleagues to stop playing political games and work with our
Governor to craft a state budget that meets the needs of all our people rather than continue the
failed politics and policies of the last eight years.
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